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The Pine Grove Inn is basically
the same structure as in 1940,
but much modernized on the
inside and outside.

The Palm Pines Restaurant’s
address was 347 Grove Avenue.
It was the former home of Dr.
Charles F. Walter in 1926.

  An advertising postcard of the
“Palm Pines” restaurant. The
question  seems to indicate an
owner of German ancestry.
Sharlie  is referring to the former
owner of the building, Dr.
Charles F. Walter, a frequent
guest at the “Palm Pines”.




